Thames View Infants





Paul Jordan Headteacher

Rosa Corcoran-Jones **Deputy Headteacher**

Adam Dobson Assistant Headteacher Office@ThamesViewInfants.org ThamesViewInfants.org

We libe @TVInfants

6th October 2025

Dear Parents / Carers:

Hallowe'en Celebrations at TVI

On Monday 3rd November we're going to be celebrating Hallowe'en at Thames View Infants in a child friendly and fun way.

This day will be a non-uniform day for all children and the theme will be Witches and Wizards...we can't wait to see all of the exciting costumes!

If you mark Hallowe'en as a family, we'd love it if you could help take part in a **Pumpkin Lantern Competition** (open to all children):

Make a pumpkin at home with your child over the half term break and then bring it into school on Monday 3rd November – make sure you remember to label it clearly with your child's name. We'll display all of the lanterns around School at the end of the day and we'll be posting pictures of the best ones on BlueSky!

Yours sincerely,

Paul Jordan, Headteacher























